Mediacom.

William S. Schilling
Vice President, Engineering

February 16, 2011

Federal Communications Commission
International Bureau Filing System
445 12" Street, S.W.

Washington, DC 20554

RE: Renewal of License

Dear Ladies and Gentlemen:

It has come to our attention that the license for MCC Georgia LLC’s Fixed Earth
Station WG41 was allowed to expire on 02/14/2011. This was due to an oversight. We ask
that you please allow the license to be renewed without delay.

Thank you for your assistance. If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me
directly.

Sincerely,

-

- William S. Schilling
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